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COMMUNIQUÉ 
Self-Isolation still required for 

incarcerated persons returning 
home 

For Immediate Release 

(Kahnawake – 5, Seskéha/August 2020) The COVID-19 Task 
Force wishes to remind persons who are returning home from 
incarceration that they are still required to self-isolate for a period 
of fourteen (14) days once they are released. 

Family members are also asked to take note of this in order to 
comply with measures put in place to keep our elders and 
vulnerable population safe from the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Information is available by clicking here and scrolling down to 
“Self-Isolation” tips. 

The Task Force appreciates your cooperation in this matter.    
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